
 

The Federation of Beckwithshaw, Kettlesing Felliscliffe and Ripley Endowed 
CE Primary Schools 

 

18th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Year 6 Residential Bewerley Park Outdoor Education Centre: 

Monday 31st March – Wednesday 2nd April 2025 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have booked our Year 6 residential, which will take 
place on the above dates.  

The total cost for the residential is £235 to be paid via the following instalments:  

25% deposit of £59 to be paid by Friday 29th November  

£75 instalment to be paid by Friday 31st January  

£51 instalment to be paid by Friday 28th February  

£50 final instalment to be paid by Friday 21st March  

For your information and convenience, all of the payments have now been added to your 
ParentMail +Pay account, with their corresponding due dates.  

Please complete the Residential Permissions Form on ParentMail no later than Friday 30th 
November, along with making the deposit payment, to secure your child’s place. 

In order to keep costs at a minimum, and following the success of the Year 4/5 residential in 
July, we are asking if parents to arrange transporting their children to and from Bewerley 
Park. 

We are hoping to welcome a representative from Bewerley Park to a parent/carer 
information meeting on Wednesday 15th January at 5pm. This will be held at Beckwithshaw 
Community Primary School.  

As always, if you wish to discuss any financial matters in confidence, or have any questions 
regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact your school Administrator. 

Once again, we are delighted to be able to provide this fantastic opportunity for our Year 6 
children at the end of their time in school.  

Warmest Regards,  

Miss Victoria Kirkman  

Executive Headteacher  


